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 Letter No: 072/2024 

 
14th November 2024 
 
Dear Families, 

 

BTEC Dance Component 2 Exam Dates – Year 10  
 
You may be aware that your child is currently working towards their BTEC Tech Award Level 1/2 
Component 2 exam which is 30% of their final grade. Students have been working hard in lessons towards 
this unit and I want to take this opportunity to say all students have made a brilliant start to their dance 
course.  
 
There are 3 parts to make up the 30%. I thought it would be worthwhile to send this letter with key dates for 
the exams: 
 
Learning Outcome A  
Written coursework (one logbook). Full draft due Monday 11th November. Final submission deadline is 
Thursday 5th December. 
 
Learning Outcome B 
Performance exam on Thursday 21st November. This is occurring during their usual BTEC Dance lesson. 
 
Learning Outcome C 
Written coursework (one logbook). This can only be completed after the performance exam has taken 
place. The final submission is Thursday 5th December. 
 
We would appreciate your support in the next couple of weeks as your child completes a significant part of 
their BTEC Dance course. We want the best for all the students in the BTEC Dance exams and written 
coursework. There will be a resubmission period of one week after Thursday 5th December if we feel 
students can improve outside of lesson time and no further guidance.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding the arrangements for the exams, please do not hesitate to call or 
email the Dance Faculty via the following email address: admin@sandringham.aetrust.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Amber Davies 
Director of Learning: Dance  
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